
Edgemere Drive at Knottingham Drive 

All-Way Stop Improvements 

 

 

 

Proposed “LED Edge Lit” Stop 
Signs with All-Way plaques and 
24” Stop Bars to be installed on 
both Edgemere Dr. approaches 

Existing Stop Signs and Stop Bars 
to be replaced and refreshed on 
both Knottingham Dr. approaches 
with All-Way plaques 

Existing “Dip” warning sign to 
be replaced w/ “Stop Ahead” 

warning sign 

 

 

Existing “Dip” warning sign to 
be replaced w/ “Stop Ahead” 
warning sign 

“LED Edge Lit” Stop Signs will be used 
for a two-week period only and will be 
replaced with traditional non-
illuminated Stop Signs afterwards 


